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Carina Sild Lönroth, Malmö, Sweden  

 

Agenda	Zoom	board	meeting	the	28th	of	September	at	2	o´clock				
 

• The Nightingale location description/situation, Covid-19  
Nightingale Zug will continue with the Nightingale as a course for students but 
also expand it to be a voluntary choice for students who want that.  
 
Lillehammer have got more applying students than last year. (The other 
Norwegian institutions have got approximately the same applicants as last year.)  

In Malmö it has been different to only be able to recruit digital but the global 
message on Canvas have been the most helpful tool.    
 

• New board member  
Peter Stammerjohan from Nightingale Berlin has asked to join the board. We 
welcome him.  
 

• Annual Report and Mentor Evaluation  
Unfortunately not so many partners have not sent their reports. A reminder 
will be sent out in the next Newsletter.  
 

• Next Network meeting the 24th of February, 2021, as a “Zoominar” 
At our last Network Meeting in Malmö the 24-25th of February 2019 the topic 
was Mentor Training, which means we now have reached the topic Supervision.  



This time we want to try it as a digital meeting with possibilities for different 
target groups to attend.    
It will be mentioned in the coming Newsletter, but partners can also come up 
with suggestions. Maybe a new idea-page on our Nightingale website can be a 
possible tool.  
Liv has contributed and written one chapter in a book: Values in Child Care. 
How students are encouraged to reflect on varying value orientations in their meetings with 
children and their families. Maybe she can present that on our webinar? She will 
send it to Carina to share it on the webpage.  
 

• Network Meeting in Lillehammer, Norway, 24th of February 2022 
 

• News/Newsletter   
It will be held a European Mentoring Summit 2020, the 7-8th (at 11:00 to 12:15) 
of October. Carina has got the question if she can moderate a panel of cultural 
diversity with 3 Nightingale projects from Europe with a broad experience and 
knowledge to be shared in a session. Nor Liv or Tamina can participate in this 
and the message come too late. We have to say no…Would be nice to do this 
another time. But have time to prepare it.  
 

• Next board meeting  
Suggestion: 16th of November at 2 o´clock or 23rd of November at 2 o´clock  

 

/Carina  

 

 


